
 
City of Blair: 
 
The Blair High School is requesting permission to hold a parade on Friday, September 19, for the annual Homecoming Parade.  The 
route will be to leave BHS on 10th street and go South to Park Street, turn west on Park Street to 16th, turn North on 16th to Jackson 
Street, turn East on Jackson Street, cross 10th street, and end at the Stadium/Krantz Field. 
 

 
 
The parade would start at approximately 2:15 and would be back at the High School by approximately 2:45 – 3:00. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Tammy Holcomb 
Principal BHS 


